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To:  All Providers 
CARES Act Provider Relief Fund for Providers 
 
The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), through the Provider 
Relief Fund, expects to distribute $15 billion to eligible Medicaid and CHIP 
providers.  HHS is sponsoring two important webinars on June 23, 2020 and 
June 25, 2020 to explain the application process.  Please click on the link below 
to sign up for one of the webinars. 
 
https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/for-
providers/index.html 
 
In addition, the site above includes the following: 

• A set of instructions for providers, both Medicaid and CHIP, including a 
deadline of July 20, 2020 to submit an application;  

• The application form itself; and 
• The portal to complete the application process. 

 

https://clicktime.symantec.com/394D9dptYDBRfFQoMq6AxrV7Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hhs.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2Fcares-act-provider-relief-fund%2Ffor-providers%2Findex.html
https://clicktime.symantec.com/394D9dptYDBRfFQoMq6AxrV7Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hhs.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2Fcares-act-provider-relief-fund%2Ffor-providers%2Findex.html
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3ECtamUXsGeWszyCWbjMox17Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hhs.gov%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fmedicaid-provider-distribution-instructions.pdf
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3V5Wz4XBb9EDFuFKQWABUSi7Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hhs.gov%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fmedicaid-provider-distribution-application-form.pdf
https://clicktime.symantec.com/3Sz7NqycR7mdwWi6LcGZqvi7Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fcares.linkhealth.com%2F%23%2F

